
Gold is and remains a value-preserving investment 
 

 
 

Despite all price fluctuations, even if the gold price moves sideways for a longer period 
of time, gold is always worth an investment. 
 
Gold investments should be viewed in the medium to long term. Inflation fears and 
uncertainties dominate events. The price of the precious metal could go up quickly. 
The next target is USD 2,000 per troy ounce. Even though gold is currently not proving 
to be much of a hedge against inflation. Gold is not arbitrarily multipliable like the fiat 
currencies and according to general opinion, the gold price should have already moved 
more strongly upwards this year, simply because of the rising inflation rates. 
 
But the moment for a higher gold price will come. Perhaps it is due to the recovering 
global economy and the increased interest in commodities for a more climate-friendly 
future, such as copper. But once inflation becomes more noticeable, and especially its 
impact on savings, investors will once again focus more on gold. In addition, the supply 
of gold from the mines tends to fall, because the gold content in the rock is decreasing. 
Moreover, there are not really many new gold discoveries. And the costs that are 
incurred for gold production are likely to go up. Energy, labour costs and other 
equipment are becoming more expensive, so that falling costs for gold mine operators 
will be the exception rather than the rule.  
 
Gold and gold mining stocks are, in any case, according to unanimous opinion, a 
promising investment and should be owned by every well-diversified investor. 
Investments in well-positioned companies such as Condor Gold or Aguila American 
Gold would come into question. 
 
Condor Gold - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hUVPlEDWQIQ - focuses on three 
gold projects in Nicaragua, among which the La India project is particularly noteworthy. 
Located there, the historic La India gold mine processed an estimated 1.7 million tons 
of rock at 13.4 grams of gold per ton of rock between 1938 and 1956. 
 
Aguila American Gold - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UXv0BlRqAXU - 
operates in Oregon. The Wusa Gold-Silver Project provides for approximately 70,000 
acres of land with mineral rights. 
 



 
 
In accordance with §34 WpHG I would like to point out that partners, authors and 
employees may hold shares in the respective companies addressed and thus a 
possible conflict of interest exists. No guarantee for the translation into English. Only 
the German version of this news is valid. 
 
Disclaimer: The information provided does not represent any form of recommendation 
or advice. Express reference is made to the risks in securities trading. No liability can 
be accepted for any damage arising from the use of this blog. I would like to point out 
that shares and especially warrant investments are always associated with risk. The 
total loss of the invested capital cannot be excluded. All information and sources are 
carefully researched. However, no guarantee is given for the correctness of all 
contents. Despite the greatest care, I expressly reserve the right to make errors, 
especially with regard to figures and prices. The information contained herein is taken 
from sources believed to be reliable, but in no way claims to be accurate or complete. 
Due to court decisions, the contents of linked external sites are also co-responsible 
(e.g. Landgericht Hamburg, in the decision of 12.05.1998 - 312 O 85/98), as long as 
there is no explicit dissociation from them. Despite careful control of the content, I do 
not assume liability for the content of linked external pages. The respective operators 
are exclusively responsible for their content. The disclaimer of Swiss Resource Capital 
AG also  
applies: https://www.resource-capital.ch/en/disclaimer/ 
 
 


